
May 9 - Family Email

Good Afternoon Loyola Families,

We hope everyone had a wonderful weekend and enjoyed the beautiful sunshine and spring weather.  Happy Mother’s
Day to all our Loyola Mother’s and Mother figures out there.  Thank you for all that you do to support our students and
our community.

Thank you for your partnership in honouring and celebrating Catholic Education week last week.  We are doing a lot of
great things together and have many things that continue to nurture hope and instill gratitude in us.

Check out some student responses from last week regarding hope and gratitude:

● What gives you hope?
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Bn3JltHlp0nVLTHTRhRFgQ-ln_S4RPUt/view?usp=sharing

● What are you grateful for?
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SZhuWj8UCJTq7mUTcy-DTP_rcZbmzmnP/view?usp=sharing

Thank you for continuing to live in hope with us.

Schedule:

*Please note, all cohorts are online due to the provincial stay at home order.*

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Bn3JltHlp0nVLTHTRhRFgQ-ln_S4RPUt/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SZhuWj8UCJTq7mUTcy-DTP_rcZbmzmnP/view?usp=sharing


Loyola Hawks Coming Together in Support of Mental Health:

We wanted to remind our community of the exciting event we have planned for Tuesday May 11 from 8:35-11:30. We
will be welcoming Dennis Windego, an acclaimed speaker and Indigenous psychotherapist.  This morning will be an
opportunity for our community to come together, learn about Indigenous healing and wellness knowledge and support
each other as a community of faith.

The flyer with event information is attached to this email.  Parents are welcome to join us.

Students are reminded that they are expected to log into their morning class as per their usual routine. Their teacher
will take attendance and share their screen for the presentation.

Global Aid Club Raffle:

Loyola’s Global Aid Club is holding a raffle on Friday May 14 for Chalice to support the building of a library at Nelson
Mandela Secondary School in Tanzania.

Tickets can be purchased on School Cash Online. Please contact Mrs. Harkin (harkink@hcdsb.org) with any
questions.

Summer School Registration:

2021 summer school registration is now available through Thomas Merton.  The 2021 Summer School has been
configured for virtual learning for all courses that will be offered. Virtual courses will be conducted synchronously,
asynchronously or a combination of both as determined by the teacher conducting the course. Summer school runs
from July 5, 2021 to July 30, 2021. The deadline to register for summer school is Thursday June 24, 2021 at 4:00

https://www.chalice.ca/
https://hcdsb.schoolcashonline.com/
mailto:harkink@hcdsb.org
https://merton.hcdsb.org/secondary-credits/summer-school/


PM.  All HCDSB students can register for summer school through My Blueprint. Please reach to your guidance
counsellor if you have any questions or require support.

We look forward to another great week together.  Please reach out at any time if you require support.

Sincere thanks,

The Loyola Administrative Team
@loyolahawksoak

https://app.myblueprint.ca/?sdid=hcdsb

